From: Helen Hall [mailto:Helen.Hall@esperance.wa.gov.au]
Sent: Thursday, 18 April 2019 8:54 AM
To: Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox

Subject: RE: To the CEO - Western Australian Electoral Distribution Commission 2019 Review of Boundaries -
Submissions close 29 April

Good morning David,

The Shire of Esperance has not identified specific need for changes to the electoral boundaries. The only comment
that the Shire of Esperance would have on this topic is that the land area for the 0’Connor area be reduced to make
it more manageable for the member to represent all constituents.

Kind regards,

Helen
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